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Sukaina Devraj

From: Martin Hammond
Sent: 20 May 2024 10:17
To: Planning Control
Subject: NY/2024/0072/FUL Mowbray School, Bedale

Thank you for consulƟng the ecology team regarding this applicaƟon. We have no concerns. 
 
As per the prior applicaƟon NY/2022/0277/FUL, the sports hall building has previously been evaluated as having 
negligible potenƟal to support protected species. It is unlikely this has changed. 
 
Based on the informaƟon and photographs provided in the Design & Access Statement, the extension area is an 
exisƟng sealed surface so we would expect this applicaƟon to be exempt from Biodiversity Net Gain requirements. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Martin Hammond 
Ecologist 
 
North Yorkshire Council 
Heritage Services 
County Hall 
Northallerton  
DL7 8AD 
Email: Martin.Hammond@northyorks.gov.uk 
Web: www.northyorks.gov.uk 
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